
 
 

 More housing coming,    

is that fair? 
Cranleigh Village Hall Meeting 

 7pm Thursday 25
th

 May 2017 

 

Waverley Borough Council has already approved 1,300 NEW 

HOUSES in Cranleigh, and yet more applications are in the 

pipeline. 

The latest shocking revelation is that Waverley has told Cranleigh 

Parish Council that they must look for YET MORE housing sites 

in Cranleigh. 

To make it easier for Waverley to FORCE THROUGH these new 

housing estates on Cranleigh’s green fields, they want to reduce 

the number of Borough Councillors Cranleigh has on the planning 

committee from four to one. 

HAS ANYONE ASKED YOU WHAT YOU THINK ABOUT THIS? 

The Borough Councillors who represent Cranleigh will be invited 

to the meeting to answer your questions. 
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